
THANKSGIVING 
POTLUCK

McGrath School 
12pm-1pm 
We will be hosting a Thanksgiving potluck on Wednesday, November 22. 
Please bring your favorite dish to share with the community. Students will be 
released to their parents at noon. The bus will be running students home as 
they finish lunch. Happy Thanksgiving! 
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